
COOCVE President’s Report 

 
By DONNA CAPOBIANCO, President of COOCVE 
 
 

Thank you to all COOCVE board members 
that voted for the proposed re-stated 
documents. Your support is greatly 
appreciated. Our village changes and evolves. 
COOCVE must do the same. Together we are  
giving our volunteer business a better chance 
to survive in today’s environment. 
 

Another change we are excited about is our updated website 
coming to you soon. We wish to provide more helpful information 
at your fingertips. Visit COOCVE.com often and keep a watch.  
 

 
 
 


